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June 15, 2023



RE:  No Award - RFP 03102023 – Graduate School & International Education Website Project

To All Respondents:

The University of Arkansas Procurement division has received notice from the evaluation committee chairperson that the above referenced RFP will not be awarded. This letter of “No Award” serves as notification that contract negotiations will not proceed.

The University of Arkansas is thankful for the attention of each respondent, and for the time and effort expended in responding to the RFP.  Please monitor the HogBid website for future bidding opportunities.

Regards,

Ellen Ferguson

Ellen Ferguson
Sr. Procurement Coordinator/Contracts Manager
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